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Eastvale Lantern Festival Returns for the Year of the Dragon 

 
EASTVALE, CALIF. – The City of Eastvale is proud to announce the return of its annual Lantern Festival. 
Each year, the festival brings the community together for a weekend of cultural immersion, culinary 
delights, vibrant entertainment, and much more. This year’s community event will celebrate the Year of 
the Dragon.  
 
Now, in its third year, the festival will continue to grow, captivating attendees throughout California with 
its unique blend of traditional and modern festivities. Attendees can look forward to myriad live cultural 
performances, a traditional dragon dance, craft and retail vendors, a beer and spirits garden, and 
interactive activities for all ages.  
 
The Lantern Festival will be held Saturday, February 17, 2024 from 11:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. and Sunday, 
February 18, 2024 from 11:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Just like last year, the street enclosed festival will be 
held at 7447 Scholar Way, Eastvale. The event is welcome to everyone, and parking and admission are 
free.  
 
For additional information, please reach out to Eastvale’s Community Services Team at 
events@eastvaleca.gov.  
 

# # # 
 
About the City of Eastvale 
The City of Eastvale was founded on October 1, 2010, as an independent local government agency, 
governed by a five-member, elected City Council.  The City of Eastvale serves over 69,514 residents and 
encompasses 13.1 square-miles in western Riverside County.  Eastvale is a young and dynamic 
community filled with economic opportunity, tremendous growth, and strong values.   
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